
Dear Applicant,  

With reference to your application for the TEQIP symposium on 31 October 2015 to celebrate 

the International Year of Light 2015, I am glad to inform you that you have been selected to 

participate in the symposium.You are hereby requested to report at the registration desk at 8.30 

AM at the conference Hall IITG (near the IITG auditorium). For details please visit  

http://www.iitg.ernet.in/physics/fac/brboruah/IYL2015/  

 

Looking forward to see you on 31 Oct 2015.  

 

Best regards  

--  

 

*******************************************  

Bosanta R. Boruah  

Assoc. Professor of Physics  

Indian Institute of Technology Guwahati  

Guwahati-781039, India  

Phone: +91 (0)361 2582725 (o)  

FAX: +91 (0)361 2582749  

Alternate email id: boruahbr@hotmail.com  

*******************************************  

 


